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March 25, 2016 

 

 

Abdiwali Ali & Abdirahman Ali 

Alka Inc. 

729 Edgerton Street 

St Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA EMAIL: aali@css.edu & ali_abdiwali@yahoo.com 

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 719 Payne Avenue  

  

Dear Abdiwali Ali & Abdirahman Ali: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 22, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council remove the building within 5 

days with no option for repair.  Please note that the cost of the demolition abatement will be 

assessed to your property.  An assessment hearing will be sent to you in the next several months 

and if you wish to appeal the demolition costs, you may appeal by returning the gold card.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday, April 6, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  

 Rich Thomasgard, rthomasgard@adcminnesota.org 
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